
 
 

 
 

 

 

From: [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, May 31, 2012 12:06 PM 
To: micro_entity 
Subject: reduced fee proposal 

Greetings: 

It is past time for a reduction in fees for small/micro entities! 

The burden of paying high fees, such as for maintaining a patent in effect, is onerous for the 
"average" person--especially if the inventor is having difficulty in getting the invention into 
production, either on his own or through a manufacturer. 

I fully support the idea of reducing the fees! 

Yours truly, 
John Fasanello 
P.O. Box 335 
Bloomsbury, NJ 08804 


